
 

 

 

Chairperson Kimberly Downey, Mike Caughey & Robert Boese 

        

 

The Harrisburg Personnel Committee will not be meeting in the 
month of October, 2016.   

 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 1

st
, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

a. Mayor Robert Duncan   Michele Eldridge, City Recorder/Asst. City Administrator   
Brian Latta, City Administrator  Tim Gaines, Finance Officer 
Chuck Scholz, PW Director  Lou Willcox via kaizan@comcast.net   
Albany Democrat-Herald              Tri-County Tribune    
Attn: Alex Paul              
PO Box 130              
Albany, OR 97321  

 
 


